
Fundraising That Gives Back – 20% to Your Nursery/School’s
Future!

St Mary's Hospice is calling all nurseries and primary schools in our area to
take part in our first ever Elf Run- a fun and festive way for your pupils to

get active while raising vital funds. Plus, your school will receive 20% of the
total funds raised! 

Next steps
If your school would like to take part, please complete the attached

declaration form and return to fundraising@stmaryshospice.org.uk. Once we
have received your completed declaration form, we will send you the link for
you to create your school/nursery Just Giving Page and a hard copy sponsor

form. 
We will provide the relevant number of Elf Hats in time for you dash. 
Thank you for your support- Fundraising Team at St Mary’s Hospice  

Elf Dash 

How it works
St Mary’s will provide elf hats for all participating pupils
Your school will decide the date, distance and location of the run
Suggested minimum of £6 sponsorship raised per pupil 
Every school that takes part will receive a certificate and a special
video message from Father Christmas as a thank you 

 Why Get Involved 
Support a great cause- St Mary’s Hospice provides essential care and
support for local families
Encourage physical activity- a fun way to promote well-being 
Boost school funds- your school keeps 20% of all money raised! 
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